Questions for Hardesty

1. The Mayor’s 21-22 budget does not include funding for Portland Street Response, which is something many in the community overwhelmingly support. As a major advocate and initiator of PSR, can you explain the rationale for not funding it beyond the Lents pilot program. 
2. There has been a god deal of controversy regarding human resource issues and complaints at Civic Life. How is this being addressed going forward? Why has the ASCETA Report in that regard not been shared with City Council and the public? -Note: this could change by the time we meet.
3. With the 3.96 Code Review in 2019 having had a flawed public engagement process and not moving forward at City Council, what do you anticipate in the future in this regard, if anything?
4. What do you see as Civic Life’s role in supporting neighborhood associations and coalitions in the future?
5. What role do you think Civic Life should play in helping to guide NA’s and Coalitions in DEI initiatives?
6. Funding for small grants has been an important factor in helping neighborhoods support community building events and activities. Small grants is slated to be cut from the next fiscal year budget. Do you believe this is a wise decision?
7. What is your view on our form of government currently under review by the Charter Commission?
8. What is your position on establishing sanctioned homeless camps on city owned sites, especially sites owned by your bureau, PBOT?
9. Please explain your position on body camera for police.

